CRICKLEWOOD COMMUNITY PLAY ASSOCIATION

Dear
We enclose two complimentary tickets for the C.C.P.A. Christmas
Ceili, on Tuesday 15th December at the Cricklewood Trades Hall.

This forms part of our fundraising programme for the Cricklewood
Community Play "The Bodhran Makers".

Yours presence would be greatly appreciated.
Yours sincerely,

K M O'Gu*fee

Miss Kathryn O’Connell
On behalf of the C.C.P.A.
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